
TERM 3 2022 

 

BOT Meeting Date 

6 September 

 

Battle of the             

Basin Skiing            

Competition 

8 September 

 

Pre-School Visit 

13 September 

10:20 am 

 

First Aid for                

Students   

15 September 

 

Kids Lit Quiz 

21 September 

 

Central Otago 

Cross Country 

22 September 

 

Glenorchy Flower 

Show 

24 September 

 

    Term 3 End 

30 September 

School News     

Term 3 Issue 4               

06 September 2022 
 
Congratulations to Ally, River and Sienna who               
competed and achieved the following placings in 
the Wakatipu Zone Cross Country on Thursday              
1 September. 

Sienna—3rd, Year 6 Girls 
Ally—10th, Year 8 Girls 

River—16th, Year 7 Boys 
 
Sienna and Ally will go through to the Central Otago 
Cross Country on Thursday 22 September.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Book Week dress up day and 
shared lunch was really fun and        

successful. Thank you to Roshell and 
Kelly for organising a lot of fun         
activities for the children to do. 

 
 
 

 
Frank Geoghegan came to school on Wednesday 24 August to take an               

electronics class with both our Senior Room and Junior Room. The children             
enjoyed learning about the different forms of electricity and participated in several 
fun activities and experiments that demonstrated them.  
 
On Thursday 8 September, Ally, Malachi and Sienna are going to compete in 

the Battle of the Basin skiing competition at Coronet Peak. Thank you to           
Ann-Margaret who is going to take them to this. It is the first year that Glenorchy 
School has participated in this event and we are hoping to be able to enter more of 
our skiers in future years.  
 
We are organising a Preschool visit to the Junior Room On Tuesday             

13 September at 10:20am. More information will be provided to the parents of 
play group children through their communication channels. If you know any 4 
year olds who are not part of the play group that may want to come along, please 
ask them to contact Miss Edlin for more information. 
 

Student of the Week 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie. 



Book Week 




